June 26, 1969
A Special Hearing was held in the Selectmen's Office on

the above date at 7:00 o'clock P, M., re: new sub-

division plan presented to Antrim Planning Boavd by N. H.
Flakeboard, Inc.,

Present were Byvron Buttevfield, Howard Humphry, Sr.,
Charles Gilmove , Mildved Dudley and Robevi Caughey.

None of the abutters weve present.
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